
 

 

 

             

      Southern Regional Middle School 
Student Bulletin 

 
Tuesday, December 12 
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Our 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center along with a dinner cruise 
around NYC is set for June 1, 2018.  First payments are due now, and final payments are due after the 
break on January 12. 
 

SRMS Math and English Labs are sponsoring the St. Jude Math-A-Thon.  The event will run until 

December 22.  Please make checks payable to: St. Jude.   
 

The Leo Club is collecting hats, gloves, and scarves for the winter.  Items can be placed on the 
Christmas trees near the greeter's desk.    
 

National Junior Honor Society wreath pick-up will be today, Tuesday, December 12, after school in C-16. 

 
The next Builders Club meeting will be today, Tuesday, December 12th at 2:20 in N-8.  

 

The next Writer’s Society meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 13th in room D-2.  We will be 

working on our song lyric story and individual webpages.  Please plan on attending.  If you cannot make it or 

have any questions, please see Mrs. Reynolds or Mrs. Stefanski.  New members are welcome to attend. 

 
The David’s Dream and Believe organization will meet in the library on Wednesday, December 
13.  We will be working on get well cards, listening to officer speeches, and voting on officers for the 
group.  Please plan on attending from 2:20-3:00.  Any student who is interested in being considered for an 
officer position, please be ready with a speech for Wednesday.  New members are welcome to attend.  Any 
questions, please see Mrs. Sicoli or Mrs. Reynolds. 

 

The next meeting of the Math Club will be Thursday, Dec 14th at 2:20 in A-6. If you have any 

questions see Mrs. Lovas or Mrs. Browning. 

 
Attention students –  
Jetty’s 2017-18 Gear for Grades program has begun. Take your first marking period 
report card with you to their Main Street store and receive $2 off for every A and $1 
off for every B. You may use up to 6 grades!  
 

Attention all students:  Don’t forget to purchase a yearbook for the 2017-2018 school 

year.  Yearbook information has been emailed to your parents or guardians.  Be sure to ask them if 

they purchased one yet because the price of the book will go up after January 1st.  Yearbooks are 

$35 from now until January 1st.  After January 1st, the price goes up, so, act now and buy the 

yearbook at its cheapest price!  The link to purchase a book is located on the Southern Regional 

homepage. 

 
Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 



 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 


